
Project Status
After the prior project engineer left 
Dewberry Engineers, Brian Dey came 
in as project team engineer. The new 
team is making progress with the Lilly 
Mill design plans.

For more information
Please contact
Jackie Bray, Project Manager 
jbray@charlottenc.gov 
704-336-6770
StormWater.CharMeck.org
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Next Steps
Dewberry Engineers is preparing 
the design plans for submittal. Once 
submitted, City staff and stakeholders 
will review the plans. Staff will apply 
for environmental permits in the next 
several months as the permitting 
process continues. 

Engineering & Property Management
Storm Water Services Division
600 East Fourth Street
Charlotte, North Carolina  28202
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For more information:  StormWater.CharMeck.org

Investing in Infrastructure
Charlotte has an aging public storm drainage system, much of which is past 
its useful life. The City  repairs, replaces and installs new storm drainage 
infrastructure when it deteriorates or cannot handle increases in stormwater. 
Investing in infrastructure protects public safety, guards private property, improves 
water quality and enhances quality of life. 

The Lilly Mill Storm Drainage Improvement Project goals are to reduce structure 
and street flooding throughout the neighborhood and stabilize streams.


